
 

Grand Junction, Colo. Nov. 23, 1920. 
 
The regular meeting of the City Council of the City of Grand 
Junction was called to order at 3:30 o'clock P.M. with Mayor 
Cherrington in the chair, Commissioners present Cherrington, 
Garber, Blackstone, Whittaker, City Attorney Tupper was present. 
The minutes of Nov. 16, 1920 was read and approved. 
 
Commissioner Whittaker read the names of the different people on 
the Kannah Creek pipe line whom are using water and are not 
paying for the same, 
 
Moved by Commissioner seconded by Commissioner Garber that the 
City Attorney draft a letter same to be signed by the Mayor 

notifying the following persons I. H. Davison, Wm. A. Lynch, J. 
W. Cox, Chas. Kerstetter, Chas. Ashley, Traynor, Eugine  Spencer, 
W. C. Smith (Buford Place) Cosgrove Estate, that unless water is 
paid for same will be shut off and tap plugged, Motion carried. 
 
Moved by Commissioner Blackstone seconded by Commissioner Garber 
the Commissioner of Finance & Supplies be instructed to purchas 
one steel filing cabinet for use of the City Physician, the 
motion being put upon call of roll the Commissioners voted as 
follows: Cherrington yea, Garber yea, Blackstone yea, Whittaker 
yea, all the Commissioners voting yea the motion was declared 
carried. 
 
The communication from the State Compensation Insurance Fund was 

read and ordered filed. 
 
The following bills properly approved, was read by the clerk: 
 
 

Number Fund To whome drawn Amount For. 

31410 Police C.H.Godney 2.00 Meals 

11 Police Otto McCorkel 3.00 Labor 

12 Police Ed.Harris 13.50 Labor 

 
 
Moved by Commissioner Whittaker seconded by Commissioner 
Blackstone the bill be allowed and Warrants ordered drawn for the 
several amounts the motion being put upon call of roll the 

Commissioners voted as follows Cherrington yea, Garber yea, 
Blackstone yea, Whittaker yea, all the Commissioners voting yea 
the motion was declared carried and the bills allowed. 
 
Moved by Commissioner Whittaker seconded by Commissioner 
Blackstone the meeting adjourn till 9 A.M. Friday Nov. 26, the 
motion carried. 
 
/s/ J. F. Whittaker 
Act. City Clerk. 


